
Churchwarden Vacancy

St.   Leonard’s  now  has  a 
vacancy for a churchwarden 
and  the  PCC  (Parochial 
Church Council) are looking 
for  someone  from  within 
the  village  to  fill  this 
position.   The  basic 
requirements  are  that  the 
person should be 21 years 

or older, on the Church’s electoral roll, have been baptised, 
attend  services  regularly  and  take  communion  at  times 
throughout the year.  The position is one of responsibility, 
challenging but also very interesting.  If anyone is interested 
or would like more information on what the position entails, 
please  contact  Helen  Cullen,  either  directly  or  via  the 
“Contact  Us”  page  on 
the  village  website 
www.monyash.info by 
clicking on the envelope 
at  top  right  on  any 
page).

If  you  are  interested 
then  perhaps  consider 
joining  the  PCC  in  the 
first  instance to form a 
view on what is involved.  You would be most welcome.

http://www.monyash.info/

